
 
 

MedStar Select Provider Alert 

Policy MP.065 Telemedicine  
 

An update to Policy MP.065 Telemedicine will be implemented with an effective 

date retroactive to March 16, 2020 for MedStar Select. 

  

➢ With this update additional services are temporarily being added due to the 

current COVID-19 pandemic. Once the pandemic subsides, these services will 

be re-evaluated and updated, if necessary.  

 

For additional information regarding this update, please refer to the policy located on 

MedStarProviderNetwork.org under the section entitled “Medical Payment Policies.” 
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